
Christ the King 
Year 6 Summer 2 

Newsletter 

Uniform Reminder:  
Please ensure your child is in correct school uniform. Nike Pro shorts and other branded 

clothing are not appropriate school wear. On any mufti days, children need to be in clothing 
that is appropriate school wear.     

 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
We are so very proud of all the children for sitting their SATs tests last half term. They were all incredibly resilient 

and put their ‘best foot forward’ to show courage and determination. We expect the results to come in July and 
will send these to you with the children’s end of year reports.  

 

Saying we are now in the Summer term makes the end of year seem extremely close.  However, this is always an 
exciting time of year as we start to feel the warmth of the summer months and begin to prepare for end of year 

events, such as sports day and Leaver’s Mass.  Our focus this half term is Science, specifically the circulatory system 
and the heart. This is an extremely engaging topic and we will produce a non-chronological report in writing based 

on the circulatory system– your children will be experts on the subject! Additionally, we will be linking this topic to 

our Values and evaluating whether organ transplants are Just and debating if people are Courageous when donating 
organs.  

  
Thank you to all of you that have made the payments for Butcher’s Coppice - not long now!  It is great to see so 

many of you using Dojos to communicate with us. You are also welcome to chat to us at the end of day if you have 
any concerns.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and patience, 
 

Ms Kent & Miss Wright 

 

This term’s Values Question: Are organ transplants Just and are people Courageous when donating organs? 

Our school rules of Ready, Respectful and Safe, and our Gospel Values have been forefront of our learning 
this term. As we continue to read ‘The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas’ we are beginning to consider how these are 

demonstrated by the main characters in the novel.  

 
 

Key Dates and Information 

• 14.6.24 Significant Males Celebration  
KS2 2pm in the church 

▪ 14.6.24 PTFA Father’s Day Workshops 
▪ 13.6.24 PTFA AGM  
▪ 20.6.24 World Refugee Day 
▪ 21.6.24 Wear Blue for St Aloysius – 

CAST wide Mufti Day 
▪ 25.6.24 Sports Day 
▪ 27.6.24 Year 6 Transition Day and Meet 

the Teacher 
▪ 1.7.24 Year 6 Leaver’s Mass at St. 

Mary’s Poole. 
▪ 10.7.24 – 12.7.24 Butcher’s Coppice 
▪ 6.7.24 PTFA Summer Fair 
▪ 17.7.24 CTK Graduation Year 6 
▪ 24.7.24 Summer Holiday Begins! 

Home Learning 
 

• Daily Reading, signed reading record. We 
expect a minimum of 3 reading signatures per 
week. These will be checked every Thursday. 
 

• Times Tables Rockstars – it is important for 
children to keep up their skills. Please 
complete 10 mins daily. 

 

• Maths Flex is linked to our maths lessons at 
school. Every child will receive a login and will 
be able to access maths at their own level. 
Please complete 30 mins per week. 


